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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into 

contract with Harbor Environmental, Inc., for Professional 
Engineering Consultant Services for the Bowman Road 
Improvement Project. 
  

FISCAL IMPACT This amendment authorizes an increase to the existing 
contract ceiling price by $27,578.00 from the previously-
authorized amount of $45,500.00 to a new contract total of 
$73,078.00.  Funding for services will be from the 3/8-Cent 
Capital Improvement Sales and Compensating Use Tax and 
the Limited Tax General Obligation Capital Improvement 
Bonds for Streets and Drainage and the as authorized by 
Resolution No. 14,803.    
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND The city has received a $2 Million grant from Metroplan 
and the Arkansas Department of Transportation to construct 
improvements on Bowman Road from Kanis Road south to 
Cherry Laurel Drive.  A requirement of that grant is that the 
City provide an Environmental Information Document.  
This increase will fund an amendment to the document to 
include intersection improvements at Kanis Road and 
Bowman Road in the project. 
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